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Date: August 10, 2023 

To: All Offerors in Response to RFP#23-630-8000-0001 

Re: Notice to Rescind the January 30, 2023 Termination of the Turquoise Care Managed Care Request for 

Proposals (RFP# 23-630-8000-0001) 

 

This letter serves as official notice that the Human Services Department (HSD) is rescinding the January 30, 2023 

Termination of the Turquoise Care Managed Care Request for Proposals (RFP# 23-630-8000-0001) effective August 

10, 2023. Please direct any questions regarding this notice to Charles Canada, the RFP Procurement Manager, at 

(505) 660-9361 or, via email, at charles.canada@hsd.nm.gov.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Kari Armijo 

Interim Acting Secretary 

CC: John Emery, Acting Chief General Council 

Lorelei Kellogg, Acting Medicaid Director 

Gary Chavez, Chief Procurement Officer 

Charles Canada, RFP Procurement Manager 
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